
AMAN-International Foundation present at the "Africa Day 2011" celebration sponsored by the 

German Federal President 

 

Berlin (25.05.2011) - For several years now, FAI officials have been invited to the "Africa Day 2011" 

celebrated in a convivial way with a lot of traditional and modern music as in African countries and 

in countries friendly to Africa. This year, the President of the Federal Republic of Germany honored 

this event with his presence. 

 

Indeed, this year the festivities were marked by the effective presence of the German President 

Christian WULF who expressed - on the occasion of his solemn speech - his own vision for Africa, his 

interest for this promising continent in terms of development, but especially the will of his country to 

intensify relations with Africa. In this context, President WULF announced that he would soon hold a 

meeting with the African diaspora in Germany. 

 

Among the guests of a short list of personalities invited to the Africa Day 2011, the Founding 

President of the AMAN-International Foundation. She was pleased with the clear willingness of the 

German authorities to cooperate with the African continent, but also with the closeness to the 

representatives of the civil society in Germany. 


